








January 13th, 2019                                                 The Baptism of the Lord 

Walk through the Liturgy with Bishop Barron and you’ll be transformed through insights  
on this most privileged and intimate encounter with our Lord Jesus Christ. 

 

See how the Mass brings us out of the fallen world and into the heavenly realm, how it resonates with 
a call from God and a response from his people, the Church, and most importantly how we are 
intimately joined with the Body, Blood, Soul, and Divinity of Jesus through the Holy Eucharist. 

 

“The Mass” will help you understand how to fully, consciously, and actively participate in the source 
and summit of the Christian life. This FREE video series will be presented on Mondays in August: 

 

August 5th, 12th, 19th, and 26th  
Hospitality begins at 6PM  // Presentation at 7PM. 

 

 For more information, contact Peggy at (949) 500-0826. 

SAVE THE DATE 
 
 

“THE MASS” BACKYARD THEOLOGY VIDEO SERIES  
WRITTEN AND NARRATED BY BISHOP ROBERT BARRON 

  

June 30th, 2019                            Thirteenth Sunday in Ordinary Time 

BLESSINGS AND GOOD WISHES ON YOUR NEXT JOURNEY FR. QUYEN! 
WE THANK YOU AND ARE GRATEFUL FOR ALL YOU HAVE DONE FOR US! 

Parishioners said farewell to  
Fr. Quyen at a reception last 

weekend as he prepares for his next 
journey at the Christ Cathedral! 

 Parishioners and staff members  
gather for a photo! 



January 13th, 2019                                                 The Baptism of the Lord 

The St. Nicholas Sewing Group is having a Summer Boutique  
as a major fundraiser for the Council of Catholic Women Charities on: Saturday, 

June 29th after the 4PM Mass and on Sunday, June 30th after the 7:30AM, 
9AM, and 10:45AM Masses in the Parish Center at St. Nicholas Church. 

Checks or cash only—no credit/debit cards. 
  

Featuring baby items, children’s clothes, household items, quilts,  
lapghans, crochet and knitted caps/scarves/wraps/ponchos, Christmas  

items, and many new and exciting things! 
 

P.S.—We will not be having a Holiday Boutique in October this year.  

  SAVE THE DATE  
  SUMMER BOUTIQUE 

 
 
 
 

THIS WEEKEND 
June 29th-30th  

Parish Center 

June 30th, 2019                            Thirteenth Sunday in Ordinary Time 


